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Web Announcement 288 

UPDATE to Web Announcement 287: DHCFP Re-Opens PCS Agency Enrollment in 
the Greater Las Vegas Area  

Effective Oct. 5, 2009, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has re-opened enrollment 

for new Personal Care Services (PCS), Provider Type (PT) 30, agencies in the greater Las Vegas area. This 

area includes North Las Vegas, Las Vegas, Henderson and Boulder City.  

Any new applications received by First Health Services for the greater Las Vegas area will be processed by the 

Provider Enrollment Unit. Providers may re-apply for PCS enrollment if their applications were returned during 

the moratorium period July 2009 through September 2009.  

If you are interested in becoming a PT 30 Medicaid provider, enrollment documents are online (at 

https://medicaid.nv.gov select “Provider Enrollment” from the “Providers” menu).  
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